
 
March 30, 2020 

 

Hello EPS grade 8 student, 

 

Keeping your head in the game is very important - even when you are not physically in your 

school building.  We’ve created packets to provide you with opportunities to enhance the skills 

you’ve been working on the past several months.   

 

Some of the work and/or questions may seem easy while others may be a bit challenging.  It is 

important to complete the lessons to the best of your ability.  We included a wide variety of 

topics and activities to keep you engaged.   

 

You can work at your own pace.  We don’t expect you to complete everything in one day.  If 

you finish the packet, our best advice is to read for pleasure.    

 

When school begins again, simply bring these packets to your teachers for review.   

 

If you need anything or have questions about the school closing, your parents can call our 

administration building at (814) 874-6000. 

 

Be sure to take care of yourself.  Get plenty of rest, eat well, and make sure you are washing 

your hands with soap and water several times a day. 

 

 

We will see you all after the break.   

 

 

 

Mr. Polito, Superintendent 

 

Mrs. Habursky, Assistant Superintendent 
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